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Dear Friends: 
 
 Our nation’s economy 
is continuing to make 
strides: Unemployment 
has been below eight 
percent for eight months 
and in March the Dow 
Jones Industrial Aver-
age reached a record 
high.  However, we still 
have work to do in Con-
gress to ensure that  this 
economic recovery 
spreads to all Ameri-
cans. 
 I will continue advo-
cating for and authoring 
legislation that helps the 
underserved, as well as 
those who are consid-
ered by some to be the 
least in our society.  
 A key part of this 

process is developing a 
fiscally-sensible and 
long-term bipartisan 
budget deal, as well as a 
plan to comprehensively 
reform our nation’s im-
migration system. Al-
lowing our economy to 
continue to operate in 
this climate of consis-
tent, impending crisis 
and letting millions live 
in uncertainty about their 
status in our nation is 
unacceptable. 
     As we move forward 
in the 113th Congress, I 
will continue to work 
with my colleagues as 
Ranking Member of the 
Financial Services Over-
sight and Investigations 
Subcommittee to seek 
long-term  solutions that 

unburden our economy 
and communities. 

IMMIGRATION REFORM TOWN HALL 
 On March 9, 2013, more than 600 people attended 

the Bayou City Event Center for a town hall meeting 

addressing comprehensive immigration reform.   

Congressman Al Green hosted this information-filled 

town hall meeting. Congressman Al Green  was 

joined by Illinois Congressman Luis Gutierrez, as 

well as immigrants, other elected officials, and com-

munity leaders. Congressman Luis Gutierrez was the 

first elected official to introduce a version of the 

DREAM Act in 2001. Congressman Luis Gutierrez 

and Congressmen Al Green,  as well as other Mem-

bers of Congress, have cosponsored legislation 

aimed at providing a pathway to legalization for 

other deserving individuals. 

 "We must comprehensively reform our immigra-

tion system to in-

clude secure borders 

and a pathway to le-

galization for those 

who meet certain cri-

teria,” Congressman 

Al Green said. 

 Prior to the town 

hall meeting, Con-

gressmen Al Green 

and Luis Gutierrez 

held a well-attended 

news conference. 

Congressmen Al Green and Luis 
Gutierrez discuss Comprehensive Immi-
gration Reform with members of the 
press and public. 

May 2013 

http://www.algreen.house.gov


CHINESE COMMUNITY 

HEALTH FAIR 
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 On March 9, 2013, 
Congressman Al Green  
promoted community 
health in conjunction 
with Community Health 
Choice, Central Care 
Clinic, and the Chinese 
Community Center in 
Houston, TX. Approxi-
mately 200  people at-
tended the event, and 
over 20 venders were 
present and offering 
testing for blood pres-
sure, glucose, and cho-
lesterol. The vendors 
had information on 
Medicaid, the Children 
Health Insurance Pro-
gram (CHIP), Women, 
Infants and Children 
(WIC), and Gold Cards. 
Free flu shots were also 
available to all who at-

tended the event.  
 Congressman Al 
Green’s office handed 
out calendars and book-
lets with health informa-
tion. 
 Some of the vendors 
and organizations pre-
sent included: Sunny-
side Dental Clinic, the 
American Association 
of Retired People, the 
Bureau of Community 
& Child Health, Summit 
Dental, Adult Protective 
Service, Texas Chil-
dren’s Health Plan, 
Hope Clinic, M.D. 
Anderson, Epiphany 
Community Health Out-
reach Services, Ever-
care, Agency on Aging, 
the Houston Fire De-
partment,  and Wal-
greens.  

 A new Federal Trade Commission study has found 
that one in four people who participated in the sur-
vey spotted errors on their credit reports that might 
affect their credit scores. A credit report includes 
information about where you live, how you pay your 
bills, and whether you have been sued, arrested, or 
have filed for bankruptcy. Creditors, insurers, em-
ployers and others use that information when they 
consider your applications for credit, insurance, em-
ployment, or housing. So how do you know if your 
report is error-free? Go to annualcreditreport.com to 
get your free credit report, then dispute any errors 
you find. Learn more at ftc.gov/freereports.  

                           Source: Federal Trade Commission 

CREDIT REPORTS NEED 

CORRECTING 

HISTORIC ACADEMY 

APPOINTMENTS 

TURKISH OLYMPIAD 

 On March 24, 2013, Congressman Al Green at-

tended the Seventh Annual Turkish Language Olym-

piad in Houston, TX. He greeted the crowd and 

helped present an award to fellow Congressman 

Henry Cuellar (TX-28). 

 The Olympiad is organized by the Raindrop Tur-

quoise House to increase awareness of as well as mo-

tivation for learning 

about foreign cul-

tures and languages. 

 “This is just the 

event to make not 

only this nation, but 

the world a better 

place,” Congress-

man Al Green said. 

Congressman Al Green with (from left to 
right) State Rep. Alma Allan, Congress-
man Henry Cuellar (TX-28), and  Consul 
General of Turkey Cemalettin Aydin at 
the 7th Annual Turkish Olympiad. 

forces to help him in his 
selection of nominees. 
The committee includes 
Mr. German Biedenfield, 
Mr. Donald Bowers, Mr. 
Larry DeSpain, Colonel 
Mike Greenspan (ret.), 
Vincent Morrison, Lt. 
Commander Joyce Zon-
grone (ret.), Lt. Colonel 
Carol Stong (ret.), and 
Command Sergeant Major 
Philip Kraus (ret.).  
 “Each year Congress-
man Al Green’s Military 
Service Academy Selec-
tion Committee has the 
audacious task to supply 
our Military Service 
Academies with the talent 
they need to be the best in 
the world,” said Com-
mand Sergeant Major 
Philip Kraus (ret.), the 
head of Congressman Al 
Green’s Military Service 
Academy Selection Com-
mittee. “This year we 
were fortunate to find 
three young men with the 
diverse backgrounds, 
character, and the intelli-
gence our Military Service 
Academies are seeking 
from the same school, 
Strake Jesuit College Pre-
paratory.” 
  

  On April 15, 
2013, Congressman 
Al Green met with 
and congratulated 
the historic three 
2013 Military Ser-
vice Academy ap-
pointees from the 
Ninth Congressional 
District of Texas, 
Strake Jesuit College 
Preparatory seniors: 
Elijah Cherry, Allen 
Ahn, and Jordan 
Brooks. This is the 
first year since being 
in office that Con-
gressman Al Green has 
achieved the historic 
feat of having three stu-
dents from the same 
high school receive 
Military Service Acad-
emy appointments.  
 “As the Representa-
tive of the Ninth Con-
gressional District of 
Texas, where some of 
our nation’s bravest ser-
vice members and veter-
ans reside, I am truly 
excited that this oppor-
tunity has been offered 
to Elijah, Jordan, and 
Allen,” Congressman Al 
Green said. “I am cer-
tain that the excellence 
of the educators and ad-
ministrators at the 
Strake Jesuit College 
Preparatory played a 
significant part in the 

exceptional achieve-
ment of these three 
young people.”  
 Congressman Al 
Green works with a 
committee of individu-
als who have previously 
served in or been asso-
ciated with the armed 
forces to help him in his 
selection of nominees.  
 If you would like to 
apply for a nomination 
or learn more about the 
process, you can call 
Congressman Al 
Green’s Houston office 
at: (713) 383-9234. 
Nominations are needed 
to attend West Point, the 
Naval Academy, the Air 
Force Academy, the 
Merchant Marines 
Academy, and the Coast 
Guard Academy.    

Congressman Al Green with (from left 
to right) Command Sergeant Major 
Philip Kraus (ret.) and Strake Jesuit 
students, Allen Ahn, Jordan Brooks, 
Elijah Cherry, as well as Father Daniel 
Lahart, SJ, President of Strake Jesuit 
College Preparatory.  
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BAUER COLLEGE MEETING 

THE  AL GREEN  REPORT  

 On March 21, 2013, 
Congressman Al Green 
met with members of 
the Bauer College of 
Business at the Univer-
sity of Hous-
ton in Wash-
ington, DC.  
 This meet-
ing gave  
Congressman  
Al Green an 
opportunity 
to meet the 
Dean, Dr. 
Latha Ram-
chand, and 
other faculty 
of the school. 
The school 
also brought one of the 
many MBA student in-
terns currently learning 
the business aspects of 
commerce, financial 
services, and govern-
ment in Washington, 

DC. The meeting was 
preceded by the 2013 
Annual Financial Sym-
posium, hosted by 
Bauer College during 

Houston’s Money Week. 
 The representatives 
from Bauer College dis-
cussed how they edu-
cate their students and 
increase learning oppor-
tunities for them. 

Congressman Al Green  is presented with a Uni-

versity of Houston tie by Dean Dr. Latha Ram-

chand, Bauer College Junior Jason John and  Asso-

ciate Dean Frank Kelley. 

 Global Entry is a US Customs and Border Protec-
tion (CBP) program that allows expedited clearance 
for pre-approved, low-risk travelers upon their arri-
val in the US.  
 With this high flow of international passen-
gers,  CBP has opened a satellite center for Global 
Entry program inside the Houston City Hall Visitor’s 
Center to provide convenience as well as to conduct 
the interviews and reviews after the travelers submit 
their application online. City elected officials and 
CBP marked this opening in a ribbon-cutting cere-
mony on February 20, 2013. 
 The enrollees will have two hours free parking on 
the street level at north side entrance of the Visitor’s 
Center.  The appointments will be conducted from 10 
a.m. to 3 p.m. CST.  The cost for the program is 
$100 for a five-year membership. 
 For information about Global Entry, visit 
www.globalentry.gov and about the satellite office, 
visit www.fly2houston.com/GEdowntown.  
                                    Source: www. globalentry.gov 

GLOBAL ENTRY SATELLITE 

OPFICE OPENS 

 Congressman Al Green continued his dedicated 

support for our country’s ports and harbors by co-

sponsoring Congressman Charles Boustany’s (LA-3) 

Realize America's Maritime Promise (RAMP Act). 

The RAMP Act guarantees that the funds collected 

annually by the Harbor Maintenance Tax on imports 

at US ports are used for maintenance of America’s 

harbors and ports.  

  The US Army Corps of Engineers recently re-

ported that almost 30 percent of commercial vessels 

cannot get through channels due to their inadequate 

depths. Congressman Al Green supports this legisla-

tion in order to ensure that the Harbor Maintenance 

Trust Fund revenues are being used for their in-

tended purpose of maintaining our commercial wa-

terways. 

RAMP ACT 

NAACP BREAKFAST 

 On March 23, 2013, 

Congres sman Al 

Green gave a speech at 

t h e  M emb er sh i p 

Breakfast for the Mis-

souri City and Vicinity 

branches of the 

NAACP. The break-

fast was held at the 

City Centre at Quail 

Valley in Houston, TX.  

 Congressman Al 

Green spoke on his ex-

periences as a member 

and later branch presi-

dent of the NAACP, the 

nation’s oldest civil 

rights organization. 

 “The NAACP is an 

indelible part of what 

has made the US the 

greatest nation in the 

world,” Congressman 

Al Green said.  “As 

someone who served as 

a branch president of 

the NAACP in Houston 

for approximately ten 

years, I have seen first-

hand the positive 

change brought to com-

muni t i es  by the 

NAACP.” 

Congressman Al Green with (from 

left to right)  Mr. and Mrs. Loveless 

Mitchell Rodney Griffin, and State 

Rep. Ron Reynolds. 

http://www.globalentry.gov
http://www.fly2houston.com/GEdowntown
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THE HAVEN AND HOMES FOR 

HEROES ACTS 

THE  AL GREEN  REPORT  

 On January 23, 2013, Congressman Al Green, 
Ranking Member of the Financial Services Oversight 
and Investigations Subcommittee,   and Congress-
man Mike Michaud (ME-02), Ranking Member of 
the House Committee on Veterans Affairs, reintro-
duced two bills that would impact homelessness 
among veterans: H.R. 384, the Homes for Heroes 
Act of 2013; and H.R. 385, the Housing Assistance 
for Veterans Act of 2013 (HAVEN Act). 
 The Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) esti-
mates that our nation has 22.2 million veterans. Of 
this number, 4.3 million are homeowners who have 
disabilities and 2.7 million are elderly veterans.  
 The HAVEN Act of 2013 would establish grant 
awards for accommodating the functional limitations 
that result from having a disability.  
 The Homes for Heroes Act of 2013 aims to help 
prevent low-income veteran families from falling 
into homelessness. The bill establishes a Special As-
sistant for Veterans’ Affairs and an annual report on 
veterans’ homelessness.   
 “Homelessness among our veterans is a prevent-
able condition that we must address, such that no 
veteran is homeless,” Congressman Al Green said.  
“The Homes for Heroes Act of 2013 provides for the 
coordination of services for homeless veterans and 
requires annual assessments that will help prevent 
low-income veterans from falling into homeless-
ness.” 

 On March 12, 
2013, Congress-
man Al Green was 
the guest speaker 
at the Brays Oaks 
Management Dis-
trict, Southwest 
Houston 2000, Inc 
and the Houston 
Baptist University 
bi-monthly break-
fast.  He spoke on 
the example his 
father set for him 
at a young age of dili-
gence, hard work, and 
humility.  He also 
shared how his father 
was often ridiculed by 
fellow workers because 
of his illiteracy, but qui-
etly endured the taunts 
so that he could keep his 

job and continue to sup-
port his family. 
 Congressman Al 
Green concluded his 
speech by reiterating his 
support for Social Secu-
rity, Medicare and 
Medicaid, while taking 
questions.  

Congressman Al Green speaks at the Brays 

Oaks Management District, Southwest Hous-

ton 2000, Inc and the Houston Baptist Univer-

sity bi-monthly breakfast. 

BI-MONTHLY BREAKFAST 

 On March 22, 2013, Congressman Al Green joined 

Randi Weingarten, President of American Federation 

of Teachers, at the Harris County AFL-CIO building 

in Houston, Texas.  They 

were joined by local union 

and community leaders for an 

in-depth discussion on com-

prehensive immigration re-

form and workers’ rights.  

Congressman Al Green lis-

tened to concerns on issues 

such as border security, limit-

ing wage competition, wage 

theft, exploitation, and how 

the current system failures 

affect teachers, students, 

families, and communities.   

LABOR MEETING 

 Congressman Al 

Green’s Congressional 

office was represented 

at the 2013 Houston 

Fire Department Memo-

rial Ceremony on March 

16, 2013. The memorial 

ceremony is an annual 

event that takes place at 

the Houston Firefight-

ers’ Memorial Gardens 

to honor the 64 mem-

bers of the Houston Fire 

Department who have 

died in the line of duty 

as well as those who 

have passed away.  

 Current and retired 

firefighters were in at-

tendance, along with 

family members who 

came to pay tribute to 

the fallen. KPRC Chan-

nel 2 Reporter Jennifer 

Reyna served as Mis-

tress of Ceremonies and 

special remarks were 

given by local elected 

officials before place-

ment of  the Wreath of 

Honor. The event in-

cluded a reading of the 

names of those who 

died in the line of duty, 

the ceremonial place-

ment of helmets, as well 

as the HFD band Pipes 

and Drums. The band 

played “Amazing 

Grace” and “Taps” be-

fore closing remarks 

were read to conclude 

the ceremony. 

MEMORIAL CEREMONY 

Congressman Al Green ad-

dresses the press after a labor 

meeting with local union 

leaders. 


